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Hi everyone! We have exciting news to share…  Our new College is finally opening!! 

 

Official handover is April 17th.  Additional improvements on the current site, including a replacement double class-
room block, are also planned to commence at this time.  

 

Consequently, we have arranged an additional 5 INSET days to facilitate the move; 
April 17th - 21st inclusive  

 

The move involves Post 16 and some senior groups moving to the new site in 
Wimborne.  Classes on the current site will also be moving to their September 
2023 classrooms but remaining in their current academic year classes.  

 

To facilitate this significant movement, the school will be closed to all stu-
dents, with all returning on April 24th. 

 

The plan has been agreed with the Local Authority to facilitate the move and en-
sure the site is safe. 

 

Please be assured this plan is necessary to accommodate the expansion and ultimately the whole school communi-
ty will benefit.  We do appreciate this may cause inconvenience and consequently we are providing as much ad-
vance notice as possible. We will continue to update as plans progress.  We are looking forward to preparing the 
students for the transition, including site visits. 

 

A huge THANK YOU to The John Thornton Young Achievers Foundation for their very gener-
ous donation of £5,000!  A wonderful local charity and great friends of Beaucroft. 

We will ensure our students across the whole school benefit. 

 

Diane Makariou & Joe Barnett 
   Co-Headteachers 

Dates for the diary: 

MuŌi day 20.03.23—wear non-
uniform and bring in a Bingo 
prize (eg, chocs or wine)  

 

Bingo 23.03.23—Food (Pizzas!) from 5pm. 
Eyes down at 6pm 

 

Parent Support: Catherine and Mandy  -  here 
to help! 

Newsletter w.e. 27th January, 2023 

 

Beaucroft Foundation School 
 

VISION: Every student to engage, enjoy and achieve. Developing self-esteem and 
resilience in preparation for adulthood.  Engage, Enjoy, Achieve! 

Our aims and values for our Beaucroft Community are to THRIVE: 

Thoughtful, Happy & safe, Resilient, Valued and Empowered. 

MISSION: Our vision is achieved by providing an inclusive, vibrant and supportive 
community based educational provision.  

Important teacher strike update: 

As you will most likely be aware from the media, teach-
er members in the NaƟonal EducaƟon Union (NEU) have 
voted to take industrial acƟon on the following days: 
1st February, 2nd March, 15th March and 16th March. 
 
We have consulted with our staff team and can confirm 
that we currently intend to be fully open to all stu-
dents on 1st February.  If this changes we will let you 
know as soon as possible.  
 
We will confirm our status regarding the further dates 
nearer the Ɵmes. 


